
Sporting Success at Alverton Primary 
School!


Hockey 
The hockey club has once again 

proven to be extremely popular with 
lots of children across KS2. The 

commitment the children have shown 
has allowed us, once again, to enter 2 

teams into the Primary Penwith 
league. We played our first matches 
recently, with both teams achieving 

fantastic results. It was so exciting to 
see the children playing so well and 
with an enormous amount of team 

spirit. Very well done!

Sports Clubs

As we near the end of term, we can look back at what all our wonderful pupils have achieved 
so far. We now have more children than ever attending an after school sports club, including a 
large number of children who were reluctant to take part in P.E. lessons. We have also entered 
many teams into a variety of events and competitions such as football, basketball, hockey and 
Netball.  As well as that, our Year 3 and 4 classes have been swimming each week with many 

pupils achieving the 100m goal. Year 5 have completed their Bikeability training and we all 
took part in a fantastic Alternative Sports Day which raised money to buy new playground 

equipment.  Many thanks to the parents who have been able to offer lifts or support this term 
and we look forward to the many more exciting events heading our way soon! 

Football 

So far this term we have played a 
football tournament at Mounts Bay 

which qualified us for the ESFA 
county finals in which we came joint 

third. We have also begun league 
games in which we beat Ludgvan 8-0. 

The girls have also begun their 
season and are due to play their first 

tournament today!

High 5s

Our Year 5 and 6 High 5 teams have 
also begun the season with a flying 

start! Our A team have won both 
matches 4-2 and are currently top of 
their group with the B team winning 
one and losing one so far. They are 

two fantastic teams who are 
improving each week. We are looking 
forward to playing more matches in a 

few weeks time. Well done net-
ballers! 




